
September 19, 2016 

Nunavut Planning Commission 
P.O. Box 2101 
Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0C0 
jsavoy@nunavut.ca; 

18 Mitik Street 
Box 1203, 

Cambridge Bay, Nunavut 
XOB OCO 

867-983-2385 (ph.) 867-983-2386 (f)

Re: Request for standing in the Final Hearing of the Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan 

Dear Jonathan, 

As indicated in your August 23rd Notice, TMAC Resources Incorporated (TMAC) wishes 

to become a Participant and be granted standing in the final hearing of the Draft 

Nunavut Land Use Plan. 

As required by the Commission, the following information is included in this request: 

Representative: 
John Roberts 
Vice President of Environmental Affairs 
TMAC Resources Incorporated 

95 Wellington Street, Suite 1010 
Toronto, ON M5J 2N7 

Ph. 416.628.2016 ext. 109 
M. 416.522.5718
Email: john.roberts@tmacresources.com (Preferred communication method)

Alternate Representative: 
Alex Buchan 
Director of Community Relations 
TMAC Resources Incorporated 
18 Mitik Street 

Cambridge Bay, NU X0B0C0 
Ph. 867.983.2385 

M. 867.445.6675
Email: Alex.Buchan@tmacresources.com((Preferred communication method)

Language Preference: 

English 

-- -- --- -----
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Reason for Interest: 

TMAC is currently developing the Hope Bay greenstone belt in Nunavut. Our 

development, or portions of our development may be subject to a new Nunavut Land 

Use Plan. As a responsible developer, we have compiled extensive environmental 
baseline and monitoring information in our project area that may be useful to the 
Commission in determining land use designations. 

Nature and Scope of participation: 

Written submission for the 2016 Pre-Hearing Conference. Oral submissions for the 2nd 
Pre-Hearing Conference and Final Hearing 

Should you require any additional information please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

�I 
John Roberts, 
VP Environmental Affairs 

c. Geoff Clarke, Director of Lands, Kitikmeot Inuit Association
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